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Docket No. 50-454
Docket No. 50-455

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

March 31, 1981

Thank you for your letter dated February 23, 1981, informing uf of

the steps you hare taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought
to your attention in In-pection Report No. 50-454/80-24; 50-455/80-22
forwarded by our ‘etter dated January 26, 1981. We will examine these
matters during a sucsequent inspection,

Your cooperation with us 1s appreciated.

cc:

Mr. J. S. Abel, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

Mr. Gunner Sorensen, Site
Project Superintendent

V. I. Schlosser, Project
Manager

R. E. Querio, Station
Superintendent
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Mary Jo Murray, Office of
Assistant Attorney General

Myron M. Cherry. Chicano

Sincerely,

R. F. Heishman, Acting Director
Division of Resident and
Project Inspection
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